
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Get Excited for Summer, Niagara-on-the-
Lake! 
 
For Immediate Release                          May 29, 2024 

Summer is fast approaching and Niagara-on-the-Lake is eagerly preparing for residents 
and visitors to experience and enjoy the Town’s many municipal parks, outdoor 
amenities and facilities. 

The following facilities are opening soon: 

• Splash Pad (1565 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil Sports Park): Opens June 1 
• Niagara Pool (370 King Street): Opens June 15 
• Pickleball Courts (1565 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil Sports Park): Opens 

the week of June 24 
• St. Davids Pool (1446 York Road): Opens June 29 
• Wading Pool (25 Picton Street, Simcoe Park): Opens June 29 

Additional outdoor amenities and facilities are open and ready for use, including public 
washrooms throughout the Town, the skatepark, tennis courts, basketball courts, 
playgrounds, Queen’s Royal Park Gazebo, baseball diamonds and soccer fields at 
Memorial Park and the Virgil Sports Park.  

"Niagara-on-the-Lake is known for its beautiful, exceptionally maintained parks and 
facilities, and we take great pride in offering residents and visitors access to these 
spaces," stated Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa. “We hope that everyone will take advantage 
of the many opportunities available to them and make unforgettable memories this 
summer." 

Our parks are a valuable community asset, and we are committed to providing safe and 
accessible spaces for everyone to enjoy. To help you make the most of your visit, the 
Town has a Parks Locator tool highlighting the different amenities available at each 
location, making it easier to plan your outdoor activities. 

"The Niagara-on-the-Lake Team has been working hard to ensure that all parks, 
facilities and amenities are ready to be enjoyed this summer," stated CAO Bruce 

https://notl.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=b6d5de9008754cf1a268f6b100e90c5f


 

 

 

Zvaniga. “A special thank you to our Parks and Recreation Staff, who have gone above 
and beyond in their efforts to maintain the Town's green and recreational spaces, 
offering a welcoming space for all." 

For more information on our parks and trails, please visit 
https://www.notl.com/recreation-events/parks-trails. For more information about 
aquatics, please visit https://www.notl.com/aquatics-programs.  

For immediate alerts, follow the Town on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
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